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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
 
 
The Almond Board of California released their November 2017 Position Report on Tuesday evening 
12th December and announced remarkable shipments of 228.46 million lbs. Shipments were up by 
21.8% on last year’s 187.51 million lbs and an all time record for November. Shipments for the 
season (after 4 months) are up by 5%, which is again ahead of expectations. We previously advised 
almond shipments during November would be strong and if you were considering… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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